Robert Barbian

From: Sent: Michael Kasner <mkraz@hotmail.com> Tuesday, December 29, 2015 7:41 AM

To:

rbarbian@ci.foley.mn.us

Subject:

Safety Committee

After going to Foley High School, I attended the U of M, and then became the golf course superintendent at Wapicada Golf Club for 36 years. I attended many meetings and dealt with many people with great success. We built a home one mile east of Foley 24 years ago and raised our family in the Foley School District. We are currently building a home in Kampa Meadows and plan to retire there. My wife and I have had a concern about safety in Foley for several years being that we walk in town all the time and our grandchildren live in town. We even met with the County Health person to discuss several issues and none of them have been resolved.

I would sincerely be interested in helping this committee with issues of safety.

Sincerely,

Mike Kasner

Robert Barbian

From: Sent: Michael Kasner <mkraz@hotmail.com> Tuesday, December 29, 2015 7:47 AM

To:

rbarbian@ci.foley.mn.us

Subject:

Safety Committee

I attended Foley Schools through all my formative years. I also attended SCTC and worked for many law firms over the past 40 years. I currently work for a firm in St. Cloud and have been with them for 24 years. My husband and I currently live one mile east of Foley, but are building our retirement home in Kampa Meadows and hope to move in within the next six months. We bike, walk and enjoy the streets of Foley. I have concerns about the highway crossing the center of town, school crosswalks and speed limits.

I would welcome the opportunity to serve on the safety committee of the City of Foley.

Thank you.

Marsha Kasner

Amanda Wilken
250 3rd Avenue
PO Box 163
Foley, MN 56329
(320) 291 – 8256
MandyLou112@gmail.com

To Whom It May Concern,

My name is Amanda Wilken and I am a 26 year old resident of Foley. I have lived in Foley for 2 years and previously resided in Sartell, MN. I am interested in being a part of the Safety Committee in Foley. I have been a full-time Data Entry Clerk for Fulfillment Distribution Center in Saint Cloud, MN for 3 years. My family consists of my boyfriend, Jason, and his daughter, Haille. Having a stepdaughter in this community, I am extremely interested in maintaining and growing safety policies in Foley. My boyfriend and I also work for Elk River Distribution and deliver papers in Foley. This enables us to be aware of safety concerns that relate to sidewalks, roadways and lighting within the city. Having moved here recently, I believe I possess an unbiased opinion in the event of decision making.

I appreciate the opportunity to present myself to the community in hopes of bettering the future of Foley.

Amanda Wilken

Amanda R. Wilken 250 3rd Avenue Foley, MN 56329 (320) 291-8256 Mandylou112@gmail.com

To whom it may concern,

My name is Amanda Wilken and I have been a resident of Foley for nearly two years. I am 25 years old and have spent most of my life in the city of Sartell, MN. Prior to living in Foley, I owned my own home in Sartell and rented an appartment after moving out of my parents home in LeSauk Township. Life changes has moved me to this small town and I have grown quite fond of it. Having originated from a larger progressive city, I see great room for improvement and potential within Foley.

I currently live with my boyfriend, his 9 year old daughter, and our many furry family members. Our daughter is involved in a lot of local sports and activities and attends the local school district. Our family also delivers the Town and Country and Morrison county record Sunday papers to a select route in town. My boyfriend, Jason, and I, have attended every meeting on the downtown initiative plan, and have a large interest in continuing research and assistance with the growth of that area of town.

I work as a data entry clerk for a warehouse distribution center in Saint Cloud full time, I am a full time step-parent, and I have enjoyed being active in participating in the planning commissions I have attended. I was also asked to join a subcommittee involved in reworking the local animal ordinance. I am asking that you consider adding me to your planning commission if an opening becomes available. I believe I can bring a great deal of insight to the area based on my knowledge of family values, future town progression, and a general representation of the under recognized young adults in this area.

I appreciate the consideration for my appointing.

Amanda Wilken